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Thank you to all our customers 



We hope you have all had a lovely Christmas and a fantastic New year. To everyone

of you we would like to say a big thank you. Your trust and true dedication to the
company as pet owners, for liking, sharing and recommending us. You have made it
another year of achievements and memories. Having provided care for over 1916

pets since January 2022 We say a big thank you, as we look forward to providing care
for more pets in 2023.



Animal Ark Closure dates 



Monday 19th December 2022
Monday 26th December 2022 - 2nd January 2023

9th Febuary 2023 - 27th Febuary 2023



Please be aware that we will be away on these dates. We will do our
best to reply to any communication we receive but please bear with us.






Animal Ark News



We plan on expanding our knowledge and qualifications to begin
helping with training and obedience within our group walks and with

time helping owners gain the well behaved dog they would like to
achieve.






Reviews for Animal Ark
We would really appreciate if any pass and present clients, could leave a review on the
links below. 

This will allow Animal Ark to be seen by other potential clients and to grow the
busniess futher.

https://g.page/r/CZMIeL2ka8eIEBM/review

https://m.facebook.com/AnimalArkCopthorne/?ref=bookmarks 

The feedback from are clients, is very important to us. Especially when making
decisions here at Animal Ark.

Welcome To Our New Members

https://g.page/r/CZMIeL2ka8eIEBM/review?fbclid=IwAR3_ktDa6rZ22yne6AeVvwnVZd5qQqWiNHi4Wo--zGyC6UEHxWGBZVbo22s
https://m.facebook.com/AnimalArkCopthorne/?ref=bookmarks

